Response to Comments

Comment Set 49
Email from Clay Renfro dated March 22, 2004
From: Renfro, Walter C [walter.c.renfro@boeing.com]
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2004 7:10 AM
To: viejosystem @aspeneg.com
Subiject: Proposed Edison/Mission Viejo Project
I urge you to support any expansion of the Edison utilities through Mission Viejo only if 49-1

all lines are buried underground. Above ground utility conduits are in conflict with the
promised amenities of the Mission Viejo area. To support above ground utilities is to
enable developers to renege on the overall plan for the area. Regardless of claims to gthe
contrary, these additional lines will not benefit Mission Viejo, they are for the benefit
of housing development further inland from MV. MV should not have tec pay a price to
facilitate housing in another area.

Clay Renfro
Mission Viejo
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Response to Comment Set 49
Email from Clay Renfro dated March 22, 2004

49-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.
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